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GRANTS AVAILABLE FOR STEWARDSHIP COSTS in the GREAT BAY WATERSHED 

The Great Bay Resource Protection Partnership announces Stewardship Grant Program Fall 2024 
 
Durham, NH – Grant applications are available for the Great Bay Resource Protection Partnership’s Fall 
2024 Stewardship Grant Program. The grants program assists with land stewardship costs for the 
permanently protected conservation lands in the Great Bay watershed area of New Hampshire. 
 
Stewardship activities supported by this grant program include habitat management, existing trail 
maintenance, property/project planning, and natural resource inventory projects.  Projects that involve 
resource sharing or collaboration with partners/abutters on stewardship actions across property boundaries 
are encouraged.   
 
Eligible applicants include the fee owner or conservation easement holder of an eligible conservation 
property, including qualified nonprofit tax-exempt 501(c)(3) conservation organizations, municipalities 
and units of government. 
 

Applications must be submitted by November 1, 2024. Grant instructions and the application form are 
available on the GBRPP website http://www.greatbaypartnership.org 

 
For questions about the grant program contact: 

Dea Brickner-Wood 
info@greatbaypartnership.org 

 

About the Great Bay Resource Protection Partnership: 
The Great Bay Resource Protection Partnership is a collaboration of conservation organizations in New 
Hampshire’s coastal region that promotes landscape-scale land conservation and stewardship. Funding for 
the Stewardship Grant program is provided by the New Hampshire Charitable Foundation and the Great Bay 
2030 Initiative. The Nature Conservancy serves as the fiscal agent for the GBRPP grant program. 
http://www.greatbaypartnership.org 
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